
CEDAR LAKE PROTECTION AND REHABILITATION DISTRICT 

Special Meeting to Discuss Lake Plan Implementation 

 

Meeting Minutes – November 12, 2013 

 

 

The meeting was called to order at 5:30 P.M. on Tuesday November 12, 2013 at the Star Prairie 

Community Center by Chair Brad Johnson.   

 

Members present:  Brad Johnson, Dan Early, Dan Davison, Don Demulling and Warren Wood.  Also 

present was Cheryl Clemens from Harmony Environmental and Lake resident Kent Rebeck. 

 

The agenda was presented by Johnson.  There were no agenda changes. 

 

There were no public comments. 

 

Cheryl and Dan Early recapped their communications with Beaver Creek Reserve regarding the services 

Beaver Creek provides to the Lake District in regard to monitoring for Aquatic Invasive Species.  There 

will be further discussion at a future board meeting regarding their services in the future.  

 

There was an in depth review of work planning required for the Cedar Lake Management Plan.  

Clemens provided a draft work plan and it was reviewed and discussed by the Commissioners.  Based 

on the discussion, Clemens will complete the work plan.  As a group, the Board felt that the highest 

priority of the plan both for financial and workload reasons, must be the alum treatment.  This affirms 

the result of the lake resident survey from earlier in 2013. 

 

Cheryl mentioned that she and Brad Johnson will be meeting with Buzz Sorge from the DNR and a 

DNR grant coordinator regarding the alum treatment and grant availability on November 26
th

.  Other 

Commissioners are encouraged to attend if available. 

 

Motion to adjourn by Demulling, seconded by Wood, motion carried.  Meeting adjourned at 7:05 P.M. 

 

Minutes submitted by Dan Davison, Secretary 


